
 

 

 

Push Out Pole Moved at Tabcorp Park Menangle 

 

Effective from 15 November 2014, the push out pole will be 
relocated to the 400 metre mark at Tabcorp Park Menangle.  
 
It was previously positioned at the 600 metres, which was the 
turn out of the back straight. 
 
The move to the 400 metres follows discussion with a 
number of drivers who believe that it will add to the 
competitiveness of races by encouraging horses to move 
wider in the back straight and not being forced wider around 
the top turn. 
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Manager – Integrity & Chairman of Stewards 

 

 
 
 
 


